
Community Gardens report to FPC 3-2-16 
 
On February 23rd, the Community Gardens Committee received an update on the 
application by Sheboygan Community Garden for space in Rennebohm Park for 
planting this season.  The next step in the committee’s mission discussion will be 
inviting stakeholder groups to discuss areas that are in need of additional work and 
oversight, and to determine who is in the best position to work in these areas now 
and in the future.  The Gardens Summit on February 20th was very well attended.  


